
From: Melissa Eads
To: Tracy Skelly
Subject: FW: Mother Lode Round Up Parade
Date: Thursday, February 1, 2024 3:36:43 PM

From: James Opie <jopie@mlode.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 3:33 PM
To: Melissa Eads <meads@sonoraca.org>
Cc: Tsummersett@sonoraca.com
Subject: Mother Lode Round Up Parade

 City of Sonora Administrator;

I am requesting the city of Sonora,  for permission to to conduct, The 65th Annual
Mother Lode Round Up Parade, to be held May 11th,  2024, (Saturday) from 10:00
A.M. to 1:00 P.M from Restano Way to The RED CHURCH.

As in past years, we kindly request  that  the "Open Containers/Alcohol Be
allowed" during the parade.

Thank you for your cooperation!

Regards,

Jim Opie (Mother Lode Round Up Parade-Chairman)
209-770-1418
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